
From:                              Bretts Hardware 
Sent:                               10 March 2017 16:01
To:                                   National Planning Framework
Subject:                          Opposed to Boundary changes
 
Follow Up Flag:              Follow up
Flag Status:                     Flagged
 
To whom it may concern
Im totally opposed to any Boundary changes between Kilkenny and Waterford
Regards
Billy Brett


